
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
September 23, 2010 
 
Ms. Danielle Giroux 
President 
Attention Fragîles 
397-A chemin principal 
Cap-aux-Meules 
Isle-de-la-Madeleine 
Quebec 
G4T 1E3 
 
Dear Ms. Giroux: 
 
Thank you for your letter of September 2, 2010 expressing your group’s concerns about 
Corridor Resources’ proposed geohazard survey in the Gulf of St. Lawrence.  
 
I forwarded your letter shortly after it was received to the appropriate staff within the  
C-NLOPB responsible for coordinating the environmental assessment for this proposal.  
Please be assured that it will be given full consideration before a decision is made on the 
proposal. 
 
If you have any further concerns or questions, you may express to me, or to Elizabeth 
Young, Environmental Assessment Officer.  She can be reached at 709-778-1400 or 
eyoung@cnlopb.nl.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by S. Kelly 
 
Sean Kelly APR, FCPRS 
Manager of Public Relations 
 
 
cc. Elizabeth Young, Environmental Assessment Officer 
 Dave Burley, Manager of Environmental Affairs   


